
Fiplex Communications Inc 1 

Rv.001 

CHANGE IN FCC ID 

Date: 05/20/2021 

Timco Engineering, Inc. 
849 NW State Road 45 
Newberry, FL  32669 

Subject:  Change in FCC ID – Original grantee authorization 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter grants authorization for representatives of G-Way Solutions, LLC.  to apply to the FCC for Change in FCC 
ID as specified under 2.933 of the FCC Rules.  This authorization applies to: 

o Original Grantee:  Fiplex Communication Inc.
o FCC ID:  P3TDH7S-00XA
o Original Grant Date:  04/13/2020

We are aware that G-WAY Solutions LLC. intends to market the above referenced product under the FCC ID: 
Q8KPS783385A. The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment bearing 
the changed identification. 

Please contact me if you require any further information. 

Sincerely, 

Dated this 20th day of May 2021 
By: 

 . 
        Signature        

 Nicolas Dovale Perez  . 
        Printed        

Title: Compliance Engineer 
On behalf of: Fiplex Communications, Inc 
Telephone: +1 305 884 8991 
Cell phone: +54 9 351 310 9579 


